
Beaumont Seventh-day Adventist Church
1343 Palm Avenue

June 2, 2012

Sabbath School, 9:20 a.m.

Song Service Lewis Nagel

Opening Hymn And Can It Be? (verses 1 and 4) 198

Scripture and Prayer            Rev. 18:1-5

Welcome Liz Dickinson

Special Feature The Final Witness, II Reginald Pulliam

Lesson Study Releasing into Ministry Classes

Closing Hymn When We All Get to Heaven 633

Superintendent - Liz Dickinson
Pianist - Henry Friesen

Memory Verse
   And how shall they preach unless they are sent? As it is written: “How 

beautiful are the feet of those who preach the gospel of peace, who bring glad 
tidings of good things!” (Romans 10:15).

Interim Pastor Julio Tabuenca
Secretary Mary Hilde
Sunset Tonight: 7:56 p.m.

h(909) 804-2010 & c(619) 213-3036 
(951) 845-2366

Next Friday: 8 p.m.

Church Website: www.beaumont.adventistfaith.org

 The Church at Worship
To know Christ and to make Him known

10:45 a.m.

Welcome/Announcements
Call to Worship

Organ Meditation
Introit
Scripture Reading
Invocation

Philippians 2:5-11

Doug Hill

Shirley Bristol

Lynn Jenkins

*Opening Hymn All Creatures of Our God and King 2

Tithes & Offering Local Church Budget Paul Schmidt

(Loose offering will be used for church expense.
All other offerings must be marked on the tithe envelope.)

Children’s Story

“Let Them Come” (Yellow Sheet, inside cover of Hymnal)

**Intercessory Prayer Marvin Clark

Special Music It is well with my soul Martha McCauley

Sermon Rejoice! Pastor Julio Tabuenca

Closing Hymn Rejoice, ye pure in heart 27

Benediction Pastor Julio Tabuenca

*Congregation please stand   **Congregation Please Kneel
Next week’s offering: Multilingual & Chaplaincy Ministries/World Budget

Platform Elder: Paul Schmidt

Visitors, we are glad you have chosen to worship at Beaumont SDA Church. 
We hope you will receive a blessing and come again soon.

http://www.beaumont.adventistfaith.org
http://www.beaumont.adventistfaith.org


Announcements
ELDERS: Please meet in the pastor’s office immediately following the worship service. 

THANK YOU: Thank you for all the love & support you’ve shown in my illness. Thank 
you for the flowers, cards and food. I won’t be able to attend church for quite some time, so 
I appreciate your continued prayers. ~ Boni Van Kooten

FLOWERS: The flowers this Sabbath are in honor of Gary and Liz Dickinson’s 36th 
wedding anniversary, and in memory of their nephew Matthew Getchell.

CHURCH SOCIAL TODAY: See map and instructions in your bulletin. We’ll be getting 
together for a potluck picnic after church at Whitewater Preserve to enjoy the river, trees 
and hills in God’s lovely nature. There will be a walk/hike afterwards. Carpool if you can. 
This scenic property lies at the end of Whitewater Canyon Road, Northeast of Cabazon off 
Interstate 10. Address is 9160 Whitewater Canyon Road, Whitewater, CA. For information, 
contact the park at (760) 325-7222.

REFRIGERATOR NEEDED: There is a need for a refrigerator, so if you have one you 
are willing to donate, please speak with Pastor Julio.  

EXTENSION OF CHURCH OFFICES: The church board has voted to extend all church 
officers for one more year, because we do not have a permanent pastor yet. Those holding 
positions who desire to be replaced should notify the head of their department. The church 
board will select a successor to fill any vacancies for the remainder of the term of office.  

SIGNS OF THE TIMES: Please pick up your June copy of Signs on the lobby table by the 
Mother’s room. They are for sharing, so give additional copies to your friends & neighbors!

CHURCH BUSINESS MEETING MONDAY: To be held June 4 at 7 p.m. in Friendship 
Hall to discuss an evangelism program and other church spending. Please attend! 

GC STUDY: Great Controversy study will continue in the sanctuary every Sabbath.

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL: Ivy needs help with VBS, so please contact her at (951) 
849-0701. VBS will be held July 22 to 27.

DISCOVERIES IN DANIEL: The Daniel seminars will continue Wednesdays from 7 to 
8:15 p.m. in the junior room. Presenters will be Shane Hilde & Brent Shakespeare.

MEN’S PRAYER BREAKFAST: Thursdays at 7:30 a.m. at Sun Lakes’ main clubhouse. 
Any questions, call Dick (951) 849-8544, Martin (760) 218-1446 or Pete (909) 855-0592.

FOOD PANTRY: Volunteers are needed to help pack boxes and distribute food the second 
Sabbath of each month. Contact Shirley (951) 769-2856 or Annelies (909) 797-1945. The 
food pantry is also in need of non-perishable food items and/or money donations. Place 
food in the lobby bins, and/or money donations in a tithe envelope marked “Food Pantry”.


